
An Executive Session of the Village of Norwood board of Trustees was held on Tuesday, 

October 15, 2024 at 6:40 p.m. 

 

PRESENT:  Mayor Mark Tebo 

   Trustee Mike diVincenzo 

   Trustee Lisa Levison 

   Trustee Matt Tebo 

   Village Clerk Jessica Nezezon    

 

The Board of Trustees, upon a resolution offered by Trustee Tebo and Seconded by 

Trustee Fetter went into Executive Session for the discussion. 

 

No formal vote or action was taken in the executive session. 

 

Upon resolution offered by Trustee Tebo and Seconded by Trustee Fetter, the Executive 

Session was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jessica Nezezon 

Village Clerk 

 


